
 
 
 

The Puerto de Rosario stopped again 
Stevedores denounce that the company failed to comply with the conciliation 
agreement and they stopped work again. 
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Stevedores stopped again late this Tuesday afternoon at the port of Rosario, denouncing that the 
company failed to comply with the conditions agreed in the mandatory conciliation.  

"Deliberately, despite everything discussed in the hearing held before this Ministry and 
despite the very serious event that occurred last Friday that cost the life of a colleague, 
the company persists in its intention to impose on the stevedores that they continue 
working, without adopting the basic and essential measures to guarantee their safety 
and health”, expresses the union complaint. 

The text maintains that "the State, as an oversight body and guardian of law 
enforcement, cannot consent that the negligence of a company and its lack of 
investment put the lives of the people who work for it at risk" and in that In this sense, it 
demands that "Terminal Puerto Rosario should not be allowed or tolerated to continue 
with its constant breaches of all kinds." 

Added to the claim of the stevedores union, which decreed an indefinite strike, is the 
uneasiness of the carriers due to the delays in unloading as a result of the strike. 

https://www-versionrosario-com-ar.translate.goog/author/c2420606/?_x_tr_sl=es&_x_tr_tl=en&_x_tr_hl=en&_x_tr_pto=sc

